
   
 

                                                                                                                                                   
              

 

NEWS RELEASE 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: Saturday, December 3, 2022 
    
Contact: Connie Cochran, Community Relations Officer 
(209) 937-8827 (o) / (209) 629-1251 (c) / connie.cochran@stocktonca.gov 
 

 

City of Stockton Holiday Events at Weber Point Events Center Cancelled 

Annual Tree Lighting Ceremony will be rescheduled 
 

STOCKTON, Calif. –  All City of Stockton holiday events scheduled to take place today, 

December 3, 2022, at the Weber Point Events Center have been cancelled, due to a change 

in the forecast and anticipated rain throughout the evening.  

 The Annual Holiday Tree Lighting Ceremony will be rescheduled for a future date. 

Please watch for an announcement in the coming weeks.  

 For information, please visit www.stocktonca.gov/news, “Like” us on Facebook, or 

call (209) 937-8119. 

### 
 

All News Releases can be found on the City of Stockton website. www.stocktonca.gov/news 
Follow us at: www.facebook.com/CityofStockton, www.twitter.com/StocktonUpdates, www.YouTube.com/StocktonUpdates 
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